
Results of Parent of Native American Student Surveys for 2017-2018:  In October, 187 parent 

surveys were mailed to the families of Indian students.  CVUSD received 5 completed surveys.  At a 

meeting on October 18, 2017 CVUSD Administrative Team met to review the responses and comments 

that were submitted by parents of Indian students.  The main area that the administrative team noticed 

was the parents said they were not receiving enough information about what their student was being 

taught and on testing information.  The Administration Team has decided to address this concern by 

working to have curriculum or class syllabi posted on the District website.  Principals are currently 

working on gathering this information and working with technology to upload this and more 

information. 

 

Participation Data for Sports Teams to Date 

Sport Name # Non- Indian Participants # Indian Participants 

MS Volleyball 21 3 

MS Golf 4 0 

MS Cross Country 14 2 

MS Boys Basketball 13 2 

5th & 6th Boys Basketball 7 5 

MS Girls Basketball 11 1 

HS Cross Country 7 1 

HS Football 28 2 

HS Girls Soccer 19 4 

HS Volleyball 20 3 

Hs Boys Soccer 28 1 

HS Cheer 9 0 

   

   

   

   

   

 

 

 

Participation for Friday Programs 

CVUSD is currently offering Friday Camps which are available to all students.  Indian students are 

participating in the following Friday Camps: Arts and Crafts, beginning Robotics, Brain Games, Fitness 

and Sports, Gardening, Sewing and Basketball.  CVUSD has hired a Friday Camp Coordinator and is 

continuously working to offer Friday Camps that the interest and enrich the students.  All suggestions 

are welcome and will be relayed to the Friday Camp Coordinator or you may contact her directly, Peggy 

Dickey at 567-8043. 

 


